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The proposed development at Tura Beach and Mirador is a direct threat to 
endangered species of flora and fauna in the area. This is an old growth bush area, 

and no allowance has been made for wildlife corridors or waterways in this zombie 
development approval. Please reconsider the approval for this development to go 

ahead. Thank you - Jayne Boughton Manning 


